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INVITATION TO RIU RESOURCES INVESTOR ROADSHOW  

IN SYDNEY AND MELBOURNE 
 

St George Mining Limited (ASX: SGQ) (‘St George Mining’ or ‘the Company’) will be participating in the RIU 
Resources Investor Roadshow to be held in Sydney and Melbourne in September 2017.   

We are pleased to invite shareholders to join us at the Roadshow on the following dates:  

Sydney: Tuesday, 26 September 2017 
  Intercontinental Hotel, Sydney 
 
Melbourne: Thursday, 28 September 2017 
  Grand Hyatt Hotel, Melbourne 
 
We have limited free passes which include entry to the conference area and to all presentations 
throughout the day, as well as morning and afternoon teas and lunch. The conference programme can be 
viewed here Roadshow Programme. 

With important field programmes scheduled to ramp up shortly at both our Mt Alexander and East 
Laverton Projects, the Roadshow provides an opportunity for shareholders to discuss our exploration 
activities directly with senior management. 
 
To reserve your pass, please book directly through the event organisers at RIU Resources Investor 
Roadshow.  
 

Yours sincerely 

John Prineas 

Executive Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

 
 

John Prineas 
Executive Chairman 
St George Mining Limited 
(+61) 411 421 253 
John.prineas@stgm.com.au 
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